
NOTICE 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF 2nd YEAR EXAMINATION – EXTERNAL DEGREE 
PROGRAMME (BA, BBA & BCOM) 

Centre for External Degrees and Professional Learning (CEDPL) 
South Eastern University of Sri Lanka 

 
The 2nd Year Examination in BA, BBA and BCom (External Degree Programme 
which is scheduled to be held from 27 & 28 of May 2017 is postponed due to 
inclement weather and floods.  
 
The alternative dates will be notified soon.  
 
 
 
Dr. A.M.M. Mustafa 
Coordinator / Registration and Examination 
Centre for External Degrees and Professional Learning   
26.05.2017 


